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 David Brown COMMNT2015/0906/P 24/03/2015  17:19:00 Please ensure that the Admiral Mann pub is kept viable,  The current plans reduce the space in the pub 

by 40%, which means that the pub is unlikely to be viable in the longer term. 

The pub has a really important social and community use. Pubs in Camden are vanishing fast.  Please 

save this one.
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